
May & June 2024 Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES

● May 17: No classes (Professional Development Day)
● May 20: No classes (Victoria Day)
● May 21: Jr class Butterfield Acres Field Trip
● May 27: Sr class and Mixed Age class Butterfield Acres Field Trip
● June 24 & 25 Last day of classes before summer break
● June 26: Year end party – Families welcome! Details to follow.

SPRING!

We are very excited to welcome the new season. As the weather warms we will be
spending more time outdoors. Please ensure that your child is appropriately dressed for
the weather each day. In Calgary, this may mean splash pants, rainboots, extra mitts, or
sun hats and sunscreen! We will also be moving the pylons around the yard to
accommodate weather and activities. Please encourage your child to respect the
boundaries.

BUTTERFIELD ACRES FIELD TRIP

We are excited for our annual field trip to Butterfield Acres Farm on May 21 (junior
class) and May 27 (senior and mixed-age classes). This trip will include transportation
via chartered school bus, admission to the grounds, pony rides and tractor rides. The
buses will leave Campus at 9:30 am and return at approximately 12:30 pm. Our
Butterfield Acres bookings are from 10 am - 12 pm. We welcome all families to join us
for this field trip. If you are unable to attend, Campus students may attend
independently and will be assigned to a parent volunteer. There are no additional costs
for this trip, all fees for Campus children and families are covered by the preschool. In
preparation for this trip, we’d like to estimate numbers to confirm our transportation,
pony ride bookings and supervision needs. Please RSVP via the Google Form linked
here as soon as possible if you haven’t done so already. Consent forms for this field trip
will be sent home in early May.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6N9Vv3pVQfdWQUzqB9GOX7saiEhnPOBcMFpPU0eJ-t0DBog/viewform
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REGISTRATION 2024-2025

Registration for the upcoming preschool year is open. If you are considering registration
or know someone who is, please feel free to pass along our details and reach out to
Rebecca or Paula with any questions. We do offer in-class tours to interested families!
Campus Pre-School is excited to offer morning classes for the upcoming school year:

● Junior Tuesday/Thursday
● Junior Monday/Wednesday/Friday
● Or register in both Junior Classes for 5 days of programming.
● Senior Tuesday/Thursday
● Senior Monday/Wednesday/Friday*
● Or register in both Senior Classes for 5 days of programming.

*Registration for Senior Mon/Wed/Fri class is full but the waitlist is open!

STUDENT PROGRESS

If you are wondering about how your child is doing in preschool, please connect with
Rebecca or Paula. We have completed formal “parent-teacher conferences” for the
year, but Rebecca and Paula are more than willing to discuss with any family how their
child is doing. Speak with us on the playground, text or email us anytime.

KIDS DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES (KDS)

Kids Developmental Services (KDS) offers free assessments and support to eligible
families. Campus has renewed its partnership with KDS for the upcoming school year.
Screening of children for support in the upcoming preschool year begins in spring.
Families are provided with information from KDS when they register for 2024/2025. If
you are unsure whether your child might benefit from this program and would value our
guidance, please speak with Rebecca or Paula. Here is a link to the KDS website for
more information about the kinds of services KDS can offer. kidsds.org
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https://kidsds.org/

